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Meetings of the Group are not open to the public and all documents are, therefore, 
confidential. 
 
The Authority would like to apologise for any inconvenience that the unavailability of this 
information may cause you. 
 
However, the notes of the Group are public documents and are available as part of the 
agenda of the next Fire Authority following this meeting. 
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